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October 9, 2018




Sent Via: 
E-Filing

Mr. Mark Johnson, Executive Director & Secretary

P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE:  UT-180002 Lewis River Telephone Company, Inc. d/b/a TDS Telecom FCC Form 477 – Revised Broadband Subscription Data
Dear Mr. Johnson:

Please find the attached revised under-lying FCC 477 data for Lewis Telephone Company, Inc. d/b/a TDS Telecom. 
Pursuant to regulations cited in WAC 480-07-160, the Company requests portions of this filing be treated as confidential and not subject to public inspection.  The information is not publically available and if subject to public disclosure would cause significant commercial and competitive harm to the Company.  Pages containing such information have been labeled accordingly and the confidential information highlighted.  Public versions of the documents are also enclosed where applicable.
If there or questions or concerns regarding this filing, I can be reached at either 541-516-8210 or gail.long@tdstelecom.com.

Sincerely,

/s/

Gail Long

Manager, State Government Affairs

Enclosures

PO Box 1004
Redmond, OR  97756

